
CBS Sci-Fest that was attended by Senior pupils 
from St. Comán’s Wood

Science Week November 2019
• The CBS secondary school again hosted 

their annual Sci-Fest during Science 
Week 2019, which is also open to 
entries from surrounding primary 
school pupils in 4th, 5th and 6th class.  
Again, this year, all of our pupils in 4th, 
5th and 6th took on the challenge.  
Pupils in each class presented their 
science projects to their own class and 
a visiting class.  The standard of work 
presented was absolutely excellent and 
it was a wonderful opportunity for all of 
our pupils to gain experience presenting 
their experiments and answering 
questions about their findings.    
Unfortunately, every project could not 
be sent to the CBS Sci-Fest 2019 so one 
project was selected from each class.  It 
was a really tough decision owing to the 
exceptionally high standard of work 
presented.
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• On Thursday of Science Week 2019, we 

headed for the CBS and each group had to set 
up their presentation stand and put up 
posters in preparation for the judges and the 
visiting schools.  We had a total of 20 
students representing St. Coman’s Wood.  
Each project was assessed by the judges and 
in the afternoon, we attended the awards 
ceremony and a fantastic Science Show 
which was hosted by 5th year pupils from the 
CBS.  All pupils from our 4th, 5th and 6th class 
came to visit the Sci-Fest and it was an 
excellent opportunity for them to see the 
wonderful science projects presented by the 
secondary school pupils.

• CEO of Sci-fest, Sheila Porter, was in 
attendance at the event to help judge the 
projects and was hugely impressed by 
the high standard of the projects from both 
primary and secondary pupils.
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• A group of our 6th class pupils won the 

overall primary school section with their 
experiment on DNA.  Congratulations 
Erika, Daniella and Ava.  Some of our 
groups also received 2nd and 3rd 
placings as well as the Best 
Communicator award.  Overall, 9 of our 
pupils received awards.  What a 
fantastic achievement.  This was a 
wonderful experience for all of our 
pupils.  I have no doubt that we have 
dozens of young and enthusiastic 
scientists in the making.   Each group 
really gave their best performance at 
the Sci-Fest and during their classroom 
presentations.  Well done to all of 
you…you really made us proud.
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Awards & Winners at CBS Sci-Fest!


